
Los Altos Brethren School 
Newsletter – December 2010  

 
Dear Parents, 
The Lord has come!  Shout it from the housetops!  
Or at least sing it from the sidewalks.  We will be 
caroling on December 17 in the neighborhood 
around the school.  This won’t be like your 
grandmother’s caroling.  Our band will be playing 
and bringing good cheer to all who partake.  Be 
looking for the details from Mrs. Parsons next 
week.  I am hoping this will become a tradition our 
children will cherish for years to come. 
Mr. Lenger  

    
  
ALL-SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 
Thursday evening, December 16 at 7:00 p.m., all 
students, kindergarten - 6th grades, will 
participate in our annual Christmas program.  
Please return the tear-off from the Christmas 
program information letter accompanying this 
newsletter on or before Friday, December 3. 
 
Christmas Program Call Times 
Thursday night, December 17, 7:00 p.m.  
Doors open 6:00 P.M. 
     Bands 6:20 p.m. – Room 11 (2nd grade) 
     Kindergarten 6:40 p.m. – Room 9 
     Gr. 1 – 6   6:40 p.m. – Basement 
All children must sit with parents in 
auditorium until their “call” times. 
 

 
 
 

 
SPIRITUAL TRUTH FOR 2010... 

Servanthood 
Be the Gloves of Christ’s Love 

 
Matthew 20:28 

“Just as the Son of Man did not come to be 
served, but to serve, and to give his life as a 

ransom for many.” 
 

 
Need Some Christmas Gift Ideas?  
Our own Scrip program offers endless 
possibilities.  Take a good look at our weekly scrip 
form.  Movie passes, i-Tunes, coffee cards – 
Something for everyone! All special orders must 
be in by 9:00 a.m. on Monday, December 6th. 
 
LOST AND FOUND 
Please come and check the Lost and Found box in 
the school office.  It is overflowing!  Names on 
jackets, sweaters, and sweatshirts would make a 
big difference.   
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Tues., Dec. 7 Early Dismissal (Gr. 1 - 6) 1:50 p.m. 
Fri., Dec. 10 Chapel – Dan Woolley  
Thurs., Dec. 16 7:00 p.m. School Christmas Program.  

All students, kindergarten - 6th grade. 
Fri., Dec. 17 Class Christmas Parties. 
  Grades K-6 dismissed at 12:00 noon 
  No daycare. 
M-F, Dec.20-31 Christmas Vacation. 
Mon., Jan 3 SCHOOL RESUMES 
Tues., Jan. 4   Early Dismissal (Gr. 1-6) 1:50 p.m. 
Mon., Jan. 10   PSG Meeting – 7:00p.m. 
Mon., Jan. 17 SCHOOL CLOSED – MLK, Jr.  Birthday 

 
 



 

First Trimester Report Cards 
The first report card for this year will come 
 home with your child on… 

Friday, December 3rd  
 Please look for it in the weekly envelope. 

 
 
 

Friday, December 17 – Christmas Clothes 
Day.  Students may wear Christmas shirts 

or sweatshirts, socks, etc.  All other 
clothing should be school dress code.  
Don’t forget that we will dismiss at 
noon.  Daycare will not be available. 

 
 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP  
 

• Please support our “Red Bucket” drive.  
Let’s show compassion and provide food for  
less fortunate families through the Long 
Beach Rescue Mission.  Information coming 
home today. 

• Don’t forget to save your mall shopping 
receipts for the “School Cents” program.  
Register your receipts at the Guest 
Services counter or send them to school 
with your student.  Be sure to put your 
name of them if you need them returned to 
you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
         Christmas Program Videos… 

                     Taylor Leach will be videotaping our 
Christmas program this year.  Order 
forms will be sent home on Friday, 
December 3rd.  The cost will be $10 
each. 

 
              Babysitting for Christmas Program… 
                     Do you need babysitting for the 

Christmas program?  We will send 
home a form on Friday, December 
3rd.  Please return the form by 
December 10th. 

 
Have a wonderful Christmas 
and a blessed New Year!  

 

 
 
 



 


